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Liv Rickman

From: Planning (Isles of Scilly)
Subject: FW: Tregarthen's Hotel P/23/023/FUL

From:
Sent: 29 October 2023 15:54 
To: Lisa Walton <Lisa.Walton@scilly.gov.uk> 
Cc: Harry Legg <Harry.Legg@scilly.gov.uk>; Dan.Marcus@scilly.gov.uk; Frances Grottick 
<Frances.Grottick@scilly.gov.uk> 
Subject: Tregarthen's Hotel P/23/025/FUL 

CAUTION: This is an EXTERNAL email which was sent from outside of Cornwall Council's network. Do not click links, open 
attachments, or reply unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe. Do not provide any login or password 
details if requested. 

Dear Lisa, 

Thank you for the planning applicaƟon noƟce. 

 On what basis is this amount of lighƟng necessary on Scilly?  St Mary’s is not a city!
 Scilly is aƩempƟng to achieve dark skies.  The proposal is not going to help in achieving this.
 Scilly does not have the security and personal safety issues that would apply to a hotel on the mainland

where such lighƟng is necessary.
 The number of lights proposed is excessive for the entrance to the units.
 A few ground lights would suffice.
 Lights should have a proximity switch as there is no requirement the lights should be on all night.
 Why not supply a torch in each unit?

Kind regards 
Alan & Glen Davis 
Gunners Well 
The Garrison 
St Mary’s 
Isles of Scilly 
TR21 0LS 

Please note that the Council may need to disclose this e-mail under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 or the 
Environmental Information Regulations 2004.The information in this e-mail and any attachments is confidential and 
may be legally privileged. It is intended for the attention and use of the named addressee(s) and must not be 
disclosed to any other person without our authority. If you are not the intended recipient, or a person responsible 
for delivering it to the intended recipient or are aware that this e-mail has been sent to you in error, you are not 
authorised to and must not disclose, copy, distribute, or retain this message or any part of it. This email is not (nor 
forms any part of) a legally binding contract. E & OE. If you have received this e-mail in error please inform 
postmaster@scilly.gov.uk The statements and opinions expressed in this message are those of the author and do 
not necessarily reflect those of the organisations within the Council of the Isles of Scilly or any of its Committees.  
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